
Republic of the Philippines
OFFICE OF THE OMBUDSMAN

Agham Road, Diliman, 1104 Quezon City

14 October 2022

HON. LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV
Regional Executive Director
Department of Environment and Natural Resources 
MIMAROPA Region 
DENR By the Bay Bldg.
1515 Roxas Blvd., Ermita 
Manila

Dear Regional Executive Director Claudio:

This is to acknowledge receipt of the copy you furnished the Office of the 
Ombudsman of your 08 September 2022 Order* in the Matter of the Complaint Filed 
by Exaltacion Plando through a Letter dated June 19, 2018 against Senior Forest 
Management Specialist Leonilo C. Empleo.

Thank you.

For the Ombudsman:

ATTY. Karen s.[batu+
Graft Investigation Officer I 

Ombudsman-Proper

Furnished with an originally signed copy:

Central Records Division
[For clerical inclusion in lC-OC-20-0507]
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Butujbm nx noaReceived by Ombudsman-Proper on 30 September 2022 and the undersigned on 03 October 2022, 
t Tasked under Office Order No. 232, series of 2022, to respond on behalf of the Ombudsman to letters and similar 
documents addressed or referred to Ombudsman-Proper.
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